
 

 

GOVERNMENT OF WEST BENGAL 

OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL 

DURGAPUR GOVERNMENT COLLEGE 

J.N. Avenue, Durgapur, Paschim Bardhaman 713214 

 
 

No. 384 Date: 06-09-2024 

 
NOTIFICATION 

 

This is for information to all concerned that the Career Counselling and Placement Cell, in 

collaboration with Department of Commerce, Durgapur Government College and Bombay Stock 

Exchange will organize a One Day Regional Investor Awareness Program on, SEBI BSE Investor 

Protection Fund on September 25, 2024 from 2 pm onwards. This Investor Awareness Program is 

organized to educate students of Durgapur Government College and make them aware on Investor 

Protection Fund criteria and possibilities; which is necessary for Career building; after completion 

of their Under Graduate Course. The venue of the aforementioned event will be Bidhan 

Prekshagriha (College Auditorium). 

 

The Registration link (Google form) is pasted below: 

https://forms.gle/NwMRxDamPfUTkSpP9 

The flyer is enclosed herewith for details. 

 
Heads of all departments are requested to inform all students to actively participate in the 
aforementioned event. 

 

Principal 
Durgapur Government College 

 

 

Copy forwarded for information and necessary action to 

1. All Departments 

2. Notice Book, Office of the Principal 

https://forms.gle/NwMRxDamPfUTkSpP9


J.N. Avenue, Durgapur, District-Paschim Bardhaman, 
West  Bengal, Pin-713214

Government of West Bengal
Durgapur Government College

Regional Investor Awarness Program

Organized by
Career Counselling and Placement Cell

in association with
Department of Commerce,

Durgapur Government College

 SEBI BSE Investor Protection Fund

in collaboration with

Bombay Stock Exchange

25.09.2024 I 02:00 PM ONWARDS
Venue: Bidhan Pekshagriho

Registration:

https://forms.gle/NwMRxDamPfUTkSpP9 


